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We moved to the downtown Kirkland area about 3 years ago 

and we remember the first time we saw 20+ dead fish washing 

up on our beach. We wondered if there was something spilled 

into the lake like fuel or sewage… or, if the lake was               

experiencing some unusual algae bloom.  

So, 3 years ago, we called the city with our concerns and      

became one of the several “newbies” that they get every year.  

You have nothing to worry about. In fact, it is a good thing and I 

imagine the more dead fish the better for the species as it 

would be an indicator that they are doing well.   

The fish you are spotting washing up on our local beaches are 

adult Sticklbacks and they have completed their lifecycle. As a 

predominant species in Lake Washington, we see them after 

their annual spawning that takes place usually between         

mid-June to early July. While some are eaten by local animals, 

many that wash ashore are cleaned up daily by our Parks     

Department and composted.   



 

 

 

Congratulations 
Kirkland Seniors! 

CLASS of 2023 
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June 9th @ 7pm 

14130 Juanita Dr NE 

Kirkland WA 

425.968.5442 


